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Parts of Grange Sideroad closed

	The Grange Sideroad will be closed to traffic between Heart Lake Road and Horseshoe Hill Road until Aug. 16 for culvert

replacement.

The Town of Caledon reports that following that, the stretch of the road between Highway 10 and Kennedy Road will be closed

between Aug. 19 and 30 for similar work.

Local traffic only will be allowed.
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